
Summer term at Osborne 

HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers,
Since our return from the Easter break, our children  
have continued to work hard and make pleasing
progress. We have been especially PROUD of our  
Year 6 pupils who have all put 100% into their SATs
assessments this week. Over forthcoming weeks, our
Year 2 children will also be completing quiz booklets,
Year 4 will have their multiplication screening check
and Year 1 will complete a  phonics screening check.
Please support your child at home by hearing them
read, by encouraging them to use our home learning
apps on their iPad and by ensuring that they have a
good sleep routine. If you need any help with this,
please speak to your child’s class teacher or Kelly
Brookes (Family Support Worker).
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd  - Headteacher
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USEFUL REMINDER
Recently we have seen lots of children
coming into school wearing jewellery and
shoes that are not part of the Osborne
Primary School uniform. Please be reminded
that children are only permitted to wear
small stud earrings and a watch. Necklaces,
bracelets and hoop/dangly earrings are
not permitted.
Shoes should be plain black with a low heel
(no more than 1 inch high), lace-up or slip on
shoes with a strap and enclosed heels/toes.
School uniform rules are in place for the
safety of all children. 
Thank you in advance for supporting us with
this.

It has been a really busy year at Osborne and we are looking forward to the fun
opportunities the children have to experience this term. Here are just a few things we
have to offer!

BIKEABILITY
This term, our year 4 children will
spend a week learning how to
ride a bike or improving their
road safety skills. We are so
excited to see them develop and
grow in confidence!

VIVE LA FRANCE!
On July 11th we will be celebrating all things French
as part of our curriculum offer. Children will
participate in traditional French playground games,
sample French cuisine and further develop their
knowledge of French culture and lifestyle. We are
looking forward to sharing the day with you- keep
an an eye out on X on the day!

LAST TERM AT OSBORNE
Our fabulous year 6 children have worked really hard this year and have completed
their SATS tests to the best of their ability. To ensure they have a memorable final
term, we have plenty of exciting activities planned for them to enjoy. They will enjoy
a relaxing day away from school bowling and eating pizza. They will also participate
in an end of year production to showcase to the school and their families. We do
hope they have fun and continue to enjoy learning whilst they are still with us.
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